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Short term power arrangement for temporary school site 

The electrical substation powering Jerrabomberra Public School will soon be upgraded to cater for the temporary high 
school and future improvements of the public school. This upgrade work will take place in early 2023, subject to design 
work and associated approvals.  

To ensure power supply meets the requirements of the temporary high school, a generator will be installed on the 
Jerrabomberra High School grounds as a temporary measure. The generator will be installed on 22 and 23 December 
2022.  

Use of the generator will be limited to 7am to 6pm weekdays. The generator won’t be needed for all of the temporary 
school’s power supply and will be removed when the upgrade to the substation is completed. 

School Infrastructure NSW has engaged an acoustic consultant to design the acoustic enclosure that will be built so 
that the generator complies with the NSW Environment Protection Authority criteria.  

Figure 1: indicative location of the temporary generator 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

While the generator is exempt from requiring planning approvals a Review of Environmental Factors will be undertaken 
as due diligence. 

If you have any queries or concerns about this project you can contact School Infrastructure NSW during business hours on 1300 482 

651 or email schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au. School Infrastructure NSW will be closed from 5pm Friday 23 December 2022 to 

9am Monday 9 January 2023, inclusive, in line with the NSW Government shut down period. During this time, if there is an urgent 

issue, please contact the site manager listed on the construction site entry. In an emergency, please call triple zero (000). 
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